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Three to be interviewed for Richardson Co sheriff
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners reviewed vive applications for the
position of Richardson County Sheriff on Tuesday.

Three applicants will be interviewed for the position next Tuesday.

Selected for interviews were current Richardson County deputies Rick Hardesty
Jr. and Lyle McMann. Current Falls City Police officer and former Richardson
County deputy Mike Dougherty will also be interviewed.

The person selected to be the next Sheriff will fill the unexpired term of former
Sheriff Don Pounds who resigned in July. The term will run until January, 2023.
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